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28/12/2023  23:20:502023/4265/P SUPPRT Nancy Lew After reviewing this proposed development, I believe it would greatly enhance the street as well as the overall 

neighbourhood. This building is looking quite dilapidated as it is and the proposed changes will bring harmony 

to the terrace and restore its historic features.

The proposed changes would not only enhance the aesthetic of the street but they would also sensibly 

improve the functionality and living space for a family in the neighbourhood. 

This approach is quite thoughtful.

28/12/2023  17:20:422023/4265/P SUPPRT Jacobo Koenig I wholeheartedly endorse the proposed development in Primrose Hill, Camden, which promises to revitalize a 

dilapidated building and enhance the neighborhood's charm. The project's adherence to conservation area 

standards, while infusing modern touches, strikes a perfect balance between preserving historical integrity and 

fostering aesthetic improvement. This thoughtful approach promises to not only maintain but enrich the unique 

character of Primrose Hill, making it an even more appealing place to reside and visit.
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